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    The Writing Instruments Recycling programme 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.terracycle.com/en-GB/brigades/bic-uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Extended Hours 

 

Unfortunately we are unable to 

offer, except under 

exceptional circumstances, one 

off sessions for Breakfast and 

After School club. 

 

Please remember to activate your account to 

see observations of your child. We love seeing 

your observations from home too!  

 

Please remember 

to name all items 

of clothing. 

Thank you 

Please encourage your child to 

leave toys at home as toys can 

sadly sometimes get lost or 

damaged in nursery. 

Old felt pens can be dropped off in the entrance 

of Nursery. We then take them to Tithe Barn 

Primary School - our nearest drop off location 

 

 

 

We know mornings can be very 

busy but would be grateful if you 

could arrive at nursery during our 

flexible start time.  

Thank you 

Open – 8.25 am Closed – 8.45 am 

https://www.terracycle.com/en-GB/brigades/bic-uk


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 10th December @ 1.30 pm – Orange, Yellow and Green groups  

 

Thursday 12th December @ 1.30 pm – Red, Blue and Silver groups  

 

Tickets available (2 per family) from the school office from Wednesday 27th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Security – Help us keep our children safe by; 

School Fund 

Thank you to everyone who has already 
contributed.  

School fund for this half term is £16 

Payments can be made by ParentMail, 

cash, cheque or online banking.   

 

Allergies 

We have children with allergies 

to the following;  

Please avoid putting 

these foods in lunch 

boxes. Thank you 

Thank you 

 

Christmas Concert – ‘Our First Nativity’ 

St Winifred’s Church Hall 

Always placing the hook over the gate 

Ensuring the door is 

shut when you enter 

or leave 

Keeping your children 

close to you once 

they have been 

collected 

Christmas ‘Cake and Bake’ Sale 

Friday 5th December from 2.30 pm 

or 

Monday 9th December from 2.30 pm 

Further information to follow soon 

SAVE THE DATE! 

School closes for the 

Christmas break on 

Thursday 19th 

December 

School re-opens on 

Monday 6th 

January 

2020 


